
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

DONATIONS- We are always 

in need of items for our 

sensory/messy play if you are 

able to help, we would really 

appreciate items such as: 

Flour, Pasta, Cornflour, shaving 

foam, hair gel, bubble bath, 

food colourings, rice, cereals. 

Thank you. 

July Newsletter 2022 
 

We would like to thank all our families for their continued support over the last 

year. We would like to wish all our school leavers lots of luck on their new 

adventure in School, we will miss you all. We hope you all have a lovely summer 

break and we look forward to seeing those of you returning in September. 

 

 

 COMMITTEE- 

We are looking for new members as well as a 

new Chairperson to join our committee. Our 

committee is an important part of the Preschool 

and in order to remain open parent/carer 

volunteers are essential. If you are interested 

or know someone that may be interested, please 

do let us know. You can either speak to Nicole 

or Kate for more information or 

beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk. 

 

JUBILLEE PICNIC-We had a 

lovely Jubilee picnic this term, 

where we all came together to 

celebrate, thank you to 

everyone who donated food and 

their time, the children had 

lots of fun and we hope they all 

like their keepsake medals. 

ADVENTURES FROM HOME-

We look forward to hearing all 

about your adventures over the 

summer, these can be put on to 

Tapestry as photos or on the 

adventures from home sheet 

with drawings, photos, leaflets 

etc. 

https://dianacorner.blogspot.com/2018/05/picnic-time.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


ADVERTISING –  

We are offering advertising 

space for £5.00 within our half 

termly newsletter.  If you are 

interested, please email or 

phone Nicole or Kate. 

FOR SALE – We are also 

including a for Sale space, if 

you have items that you would 

like to sell on to other families 

then please email us any details 

and we will include this in our 

next newsletter. 
 

 

 
  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM – We have 

a small number of second hand uniforms 

for sale, t-shirts £3.00 and jumpers 

£5.00.  There are limited sizes and 

availability if you are interested in 

purchasing anything please speak to a 

staff member. 

If your child has grown out of their 

uniform and you would like to donate it, 

we would greatly appreciate this. 
 

CAR PARK -Could we 

please ask parents not to 

use the car park at drop 

off and pick up for the 

safety of children arriving 

and being collected and to 

also park considerately by 

not blocking the entrance 

or parking directly on the 

corner . Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

WARM WEATHER- Please ensure you apply sun 

cream to your child before their session and 

send them in with a sunhat. If your child stays 

all day, then please could you also supply a 

bottle of named sun cream so that we can 

reapply during the day where necessary. 

 

SCHOOL LEAVERS- We are 

currently in the process of 

transferring all the children’s 

Tapestry and documents to your 

child’s new school, parents will also be 

sent a link to download their child’s 

Tapestry to keep so please look out 

for this. If you do not receive this or 

have any problems, then please let us 

know. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 

Telephone number - 01252 328337 

Email Address – 

beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk 

Website address –

www.beaumontpreschool.com 
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AMAZON SMILE - 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk

/ch/1050749-0 

If you use amazon for 

shopping, please use the 

link above to switch to 

Amazon Smile.  By 

choosing to support 

Beaumont Community Pre-

school you will be helping 

to raise funds for our 

charity. 

 

 WATER BOTTLES- Please can we 

remind you to send your child with 

a drink every day in a named water 

bottle 

LABELLING-Please make sure that 

you child’s belongings are always 

labelled e.g clothing; lunch box; 

bottle.  

 

 

 
 

mailto:beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk
http://www.beaumontpreschool.com/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1050749-0
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1050749-0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

TERM DATES 
 

 

SCHOOL LEAVERS PROM-Thursday 21st July 3.30pm-5pm 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM- Thursday 21st July 2022 (Preschool room closing at 12.15pm) 

 

INSET DAYS- Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September (Setting Closed) 

 

FIRST DAY OF TERM- Monday 5th September 

 


